
 

Wellbeing Newsletter Autumn 2 - 2022  
 

Welcome to our Christmas edition of the Wellbeing Newsletter! At Barrow Hedges, we pride ourselves on the range of 
extra-curricular opportunities we offer and recognise their importance for supporting mental health and wellbeing. It is 
therefore so lovely to see the school fully immersed in Christmas festivities such as hoop making and productions. We 
hope you have been enjoying these as much as the children have!  
 

Please continue to look at the activities and links in this newsletter, including mindfulness techniques on the second 
page. Looking after ourselves and each other is extremely important, especially at this time of year when there can be 
many added pressures. The Christmas break is nearly upon us so we hope that you have a fantastic break. We wish you 
all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

                                                                                                               Miss Swinfield – Mental Health Lead 
 

Christmas Wellbeing Activities 
 
 



 

Mindfulness 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Useful Links 
 

https://www.annafreud.org/ - Mindfulness and Wellbeing Resources 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/ - Children’s Wellbeing Support 
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/ - Resources for parents 

https://www.annafreud.org/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/

